
THE GUARDIANôS VOICE 

ñChildren need the        

freedom and time to 

play. Play is not a    

luxury. Play is a        

necessity.ò 

 

- Kay Redfield Jamison 
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Guardian ad Litem Photo 

Newsletter - We hope you     

enjoy these memories of the  

past few months! 

A NEWSLETTER SERVING OUR GUARDIANS AD LITEM IN  
BURKE, CALDWELL AND CATAWBA COUNTIES SUMMER 2017  

The Hancock-Settlemyre Award presented to an individual, community group or 

business that has worked to enhance the quality of family life, thereby reducing 

the risk of child abuse and neglect in Catawba County.  





Left: House Representative,  
Mitchell Setzer visiting with     
Sydney Smith, Lucy Mull and    
Erika Murray at the Guardian ad 
Litem Program Office in Newton. 

Right: The Honorable Judge Burford Cherry 
swearing in new volunteers :                    
Joy Anderson, Susan Jones, Aislynn 
Hosey, Natalie Logan & Crystal Wilkinson.  

Below: The Honorable Judge Burford   
Cherry swearing in new volunteers: Shirley 
Dyer, Shannon Sprinkle & Terese Almquist. 

Left: District    
Administrators, 
Sydney Smith & 
Brad Renegar 
giving out GAL 
Information at 
the Appalachian 
State University 
Career Fair.  


